
 

See productsafety.gov.au for  
Australian product recall information 

 

Do you own this product? 

Twinkle Kids and Baby — Newborn Self-feeding 
Pillow 

Pillow with padded front attachment, side loops and 
mesh pocket for bottle. 

The pillow comes in various assorted colours and 
patterns. 

Dates sold: 21 November 2021 – 1 March 2023 

 

 

Why the product is recalled: The product does not contain any 
warnings for consumers that it should not be used without adult 
supervision. 

Hazard: There is a risk of choking, suffocation or death if a child is left 
unsupervised in the pillow. 

 

1. Consumers should cease using the product immediately and contact 
Twinkle Kids and Baby for a full refund at 
twinklekidsandbaby@gmail.com  

2. Send us an email if you are unable to return the product or have sold 
or gifted it to another person 

 

Ask our staff to find out more about the recall. 

twinklekidsandbaby@gmail.com  

 

Purchased from: Twinkle Kids and Baby 

 

Set yourself a reminder to check at home 

• Take a photo of this notice 

• Set a reminder on your phone 
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